VDM

ASX ANNOUNCEMENT 9 February 2018

Change of Company Secretary

VDM Group Limited (VDM) announces that Michael Fry assumes the role of
Company Secretary effective today. Mr Fry is also a VDM director.

VDM also announces the resignation of Padraig O’'Donoghue as Chief
Financial Officer and Company Secretary effective from today. The board
thanks Padraig for his significant service and wishes him well in his future
endeavours.

For further information please contact:

Michael Fry
Company Secretary
VDM Group Limited
(08) 9265 1100




